
Important Notice: Pest Inspection Scheduled 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you that a pest inspection will take place in our building on [Date] from 

[Start Time] to [End Time]. This inspection is part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining 

a safe and healthy environment for all residents. 

During the inspection, please ensure that: 

• All personal belongings are secured. 

• Windows and doors are properly closed. 

• Pets are kept in a safe area. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the management office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Building Management] 

[Contact Information] 


